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               8th June, 2021. 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

End of Year Mass Fr. Brendan will celebrate the end of year Mass on Thursday 24th June at 

10 a.m. in Cootehall Church. The children making their First Holy Communion and Confirmation 

will walk to and from the Church, weather permitting and should wear high vis vests.    

Afterwards First Confession will take place for the First Holy Communicants in the Church.  

All other students will have the opportunity to view the end of year Mass online in the 

classrooms. 

 

First Holy Communion and Confirmation First Holy Communion will take place on Sunday 

August 1st in Cootehall Church. Confirmation will take place on Thursday August 12th at      

11.30 a.m. in Cootehall Church.  

 

School Reports  School reports will be sent home with the students on Friday 18th June. The 

reports will be posted out to any student who is absent on that day.  

 

Summer Holidays  The school will close for the summer holidays at 12.30 p.m. on Friday 25th 

June for students.  School buses have been re-arranged to collect the students at this time. 
 

Cycle to Lough Key Forest Park  On Tuesday 22nd June the students from 5th and 6th 

Class will cycle to Lough Key Forest Park and afterwards they will take part in Zipit Forest 

Adventures. 

 

Voluntary Contribution 2020/21  The voluntary contribution for this school year 2020/21 is 

€40.00 per student.  This money goes towards the Book Rental Scheme, homework 

notebooks, art supplies, photocopying and the cost of insurance for every student.  We 

have organised an online payment system, Way2Pay, to make it more convenient for all. Thank 

you to those who have forwarded this money to the school already.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Cian Duffy 
Principal 

 

 

 


